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Message From The Chief
End of Year
2011

Well, we made it through another year. Its hard to believe, but the Police
Dept. has been here for six months already. I trust you have noticed how we
have slowed down the traffic a little bit. We still have some education to do,
some drivers are slow learners. I’m sure one of my officers will get to them.

I want to take this opportunity to Thank you people of Nunn. Because
there was no police department last year, we were not included in the county
Santa Cops. We took it upon ourselves to make Christmas a wonderful time
for some kids that might not have a great one. Well, the good people of Nunn
responded. Between them, a few volunteers and a couple of businesses we
were able to give 17 kids 4 or 5 extra Christmas gifts. A secret Santa and
Bret and Wayne Baumann were responsible for $700.00 worth of toys. There
were so many toys, we will have a jump start on next Christmas.

The 90 mph winds on new years eve day have caused a great deal of
damage to many in town. However, we were being watched over. Nobody
was injured.

We will have a Town Maintenance man soon and we are all looking
forward to the new water system and all of the town functions this
progressive Board hosts for the people of Nunn in the coming year.

Remember, keep your address visible so we can find you if an emergency
occurred and as always, keep our men and women in the service of our great
country in your thoughts and prayers. God Bless.

joe



